

Institute of Health Psychology Keshia Handa Grant

Kia ora,

The Institute of Health Psychology is pleased to announce the seventh year of the Keshia Handa Memorial Grant. Keshia completed her Health Psychology training at the University of Auckland and had worked for many years in Australia as a Health Psychologist. This grant has been created to honour her contribution to the profession of Health Psychology.

The Keshia Handa Memorial Grant is brought to you by the Keshia's parents Sumant and Vibha Handa. Sumant and Vibha have generously offered to help fund this grant so we can honour Keshia's memory each year.

This grant is available to those within the IHP with Full Member or Associate Affiliate status. It is intended to be used for conference attendance or other forms of professional development (such as workshops). The successful applicant will be awarded \$600. See the Keshia Handa Memorial Grant Application Criteria and Requirements online form for further details:

https://forms.gle/SsrG1BFffqjXw48K7

For further enquiries or to submit an application via email, please contact Rushaina Variava-Jain, IHP Secretary at rushuvariava@gmail.com.

Please note applications close on Monday 15 July 2024 at 4pm.

Ngā mihi nui,

Institute of Health Psychology Committee